
 

 

To,         30th September, 2021 

The Secretary         

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai — 400001 

 

Dear Sir. 

Scrip Code:505750 

Subject: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window. 

 

In compliance with SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, we would like to 

inform you that the Trading Window of the Company will be closed from Thursday, 30th 

September, 2021 for all Directors, KMP’s, Designated Employees, Connected Persons and 

Auditors of the Company. The Trading Window will open 48 hours after the announcement to 

the Stock Exchange of the un-audited Financial Results of the Company for the Quarter ended 

30th September, 2021. 

 

Accordingly, all Directors, KMP’s, Designated Employees, Connected Persons and Auditors 

of the Company have been advised not to trade in securities of the Company during the 

aforesaid period of closure of Trading Window. 

 

The date of the Board Meeting of the Company for the declaration of the Financial Results 

shall be intimated to you separately. 

 

Kindly take the same on record and acknowledge the receipt of the same. 

 

Thanking You. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Qamar Ali 

Company Secretary & 

Compliance Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


